
Groton Sign Committee Meeting Minutes   11 Oct 2005 
 
 
Present:  Members – Joe Bassett, Roberta Erickson, Peter Myette, John Macleod 
  Non-members – Bob Collins, Andy Field 
 
Meeting started at 7:40pm 
 
Reviewed and accepted September 2005 meeting minutes. 
 
Bob Collins mentioned he was meeting with Mass Audubon regarding wild life sanctuary 
and requested off premises directional sign. 
 
North Middlesex Bank Building: Andy Field presented elevations of North Middlesex 
Bank’s new building.  
 
By-law changes: Attendees discussed some of Bob Collins’ proposed by-law changes. 
Andy Field mentioned the U. Penn signage study would be a great source of information 
regarding for signage i.e. appropriate typeface size for various distances-the committee 
may want to consider Devens rule of wall signs at 3% of façade. Bob Collins suggested 
sign by-law compliance may be enforced through a zoning officer.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:30pm 
 
 
  
 
 


